Sent: 18/07/2024 4:33:41 PM
Subject: DA 2024/0899

Dear / Madam

As a resident of 38 John Street Avalon Beach i must rise my concern about the parking at the existing

child care centre at 35 John Street Avalon Beach
| know there have been surveys done on this matter but until you live there you have no idea what

goes on
WE have been blocked in our own house because we cant get out of our driveway, we have been late

for work and appointments
over the years we have lived there,
cars have been damaged from people trying to turn around and run into other peoples cars with no

care at all
There should be at least 50% OFF STREET PARKING for parents dropping off there children in mornings
and afternoons

Hope to hear a reply soon

lan Baker



